500 Blvd René-Lévesque O, Montreal, H3C 0P3 613 290 1099 info@boxingcanada.org



To Whom It May Concern:

Boxing Canada is happy to support all efforts to commemorate the invaluable contribution to Boxing made by athlete Larry Gaines. His exceptional performance inside the ring as a champion boxer was matched by dedicated activities as a solider, physical education instructor, coach, and supporter of the boxing community.

In 2015 Larry was inducted into Canada's Sports Hall of Fame, followed by the Government of Canada recognizing his contributions to Canadian Boxing by unveiling a special plaque held in the Cabbagetown Boxing Club in Toronto. The legacy that Larry created through his sportsmanship opened doors to thousands of young Canadian boxers.

The recent induction of Larry into the British Boxing Hall of Fame and the plaque unveiled at the Shoesbury Hotel are examples of his impact later in life being recognized and remembered.

Boxing Canada is happy to provide support to any initiatives that celebrate his incredible life and impact. The

Sincerely,

Christopher Lindsay Executive Director Boxing Canada 613-290-1099 clindsay@boxingcanada.org